
;i
-

7 WB .1.3 $34
'

!

Mr. Aubrey V. Godwin, Director
Arizona Radiation Regulatory Agency
4814 South 40th Street
Phoenix, AZ 85040

Dear Mr. Godwin:

I have enclosed comments on a device certificate recently submitted to us
under our exchange of information program. The comments identify a need for
possible modification of the Enclosed certificate. Please review the
certificate and comments, make the changes as appropriate and resubmit them
for addition to the SS&D system.

If you have any questions, on this matter, please call me or
Lloyd Bolling at 301-504-2327.

Sincerely,

Paul H. Lohaus, Deputy Director
Office of State Programs

Enclosure (s):
As stated

Distribution:
Dir RF S-65
RBangart DCD'(SP01)-
PLohaus PDR YES / NO
LBolling
SS&D file

* identical letter sent to Edgar Bailey, Robert Quillin, Thomas Hill,
Paul Eastvold, Roland Fletcher, Richard Ratliff, and Dayne Brown.
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